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Sickness

We are making a big effort to keep bugs at bay by improving hygiene in the school.  We encourage frequent hand washing, a proper sneezing technique and hygienic practices.  If your child is sick please do not send him or her to school.  If your child has a tummy bug, they should not return to class until they have been free of symptoms for at least 24 hours.  Please inform us if your child has a contagious illness such as chicken pox.  If we follow all of these simple procedures we will cut down on the 
number of school days lost through illness.

Post Primary Schools

As you probably know, there is huge pressure for places in many secondary schools in South Dublin.  We would strongly advise you to apply to your chosen school as soon as possible, certainly no later than 4th class.  It is a prudent idea to have your child’s name down in a few places, in case your first choice is not available.  All schools have strict enrolment policies, with some giving preference to various denominations and so-called ‘feeder schools’; and you should be familiar with these requirements.  If we can be of assistance in any way please do not hesitate to contact us.  However, we have no power to influence a school to accept a student who does not satisfy the enrolment criteria.
Parent/Teacher Meetings

Parent/Teacher Meetings are taking place today and tomorrow for Senior Infants to Sixth Classes.  These meetings are very important, so don’t miss yours.  If you cannot make the appointed time please contact your child’s teacher to arrange another slot.
Sponsored Walk

Thank you for your generous response to the Sponsored Walk.  The money will go to good use in providing extra laptops for the classrooms.  If there is any Sponsored Walk money still out there please send it in by Friday.
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